From: Information Management Team
Sent: Friday, 2 December 2022 4:31 pm

To: I

Subject: LGOIMA request for information - LGOIMA2022-0060 -
Kia ora Bryan

Thank you for your Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) request of 7
November 2022, asking for information about our road maintenance budgets and expenditure.

Hutt City Council sets goals across different work areas, including roading maintenance, and these
are reported in our Long Term and Annual Plans. In each years’ Annual Report, the Council
compares the goals that were set with how we performed that year. This includes budgeted
expenditure and actual expenditure.

The Council publishes its Long Term Plans, Annual Plans and Annual Report on its website, and | refer
you to these documents for the information you have requested.
See: www. huttc1tv govt.nz/council/annual-plans-and- publlcatlons/annual plans-and-long-term-plans

Under section 17(d) of the LGOIMA, we are refusing to supply the information you sought, on the
grounds that the information was already publicly available.

Nga mihi

Susan Sales

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New
Zealand
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